
 

26th January 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This Week:          

       This week, the children have been learning about non-standard English in dialogue. This is to 

help develop characters within our story. We are trying to portray the character of a Stone Age 

girl named Om. The children were fabulous in understanding how Om would speak. 

 

In Maths, we have still continued with our problem solving as well as delving into the world of 

fractions. The children have been looking at why fractions need to be equal and identifying the 

denominator and numerator. The children needed to reason why and how they labelled their 

fraction using the correct language.  

 

Daisy was explaining her problem-solving method to the class. 

During our project, we have been learning to write algorithms as part of our programming 

learning. The children acted as robots and were given a set of instructions to follow. When the 

algorithm went wrong, the children needed to debug.  

   

The children progressed onto making algorithms and debugging probots. 


